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Via Email (karen.shelton@vdh.virginia.gov) 
Karen Shelton, MD 
State Health Commissioner 
Virginia Department of Health 
109 Governor Street, 13th Floor 
Richmond, VA 23219 

RE: IRMC, LLC 
Letter of Intent 
Introduce Fixed PET/CT Services at an Existing IRMC Site with one Fixed PET/CT scanner 

Dear Commissioner Shelton, 

This letter is to advise you that IRMC, LLC intends to file a Certificate of Public Need application on or 
before October 1, 2024, seeking approval to introduce fixed PET/CT services through the acquisition of 
one (1) fixed PET/CT unit, to be placed at an existing IRMC, LLC location in Planning District 8. 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please feel free to contact me at 703- 698-4444. 

Carol Burchett 
Chief Strategy Officer 
Fairfax Radiology Centers, LLC 

cc: Erik Bodin, Director, Division of Certificate of Public Need (erik.bodin@vdh.virginia.gov) 
Dean Montgomery, Executive Director, Health Systems Agency of Northern Virginia 
(hsanv@aol.com) 
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